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SOUTHINGTON - The Bradley Henry Barnes & Leila Upson Barnes Memorial
Trust at the Main Street Foundation has awarded almost $480,000 to local
organizations.



"A total of $479,018 was just awarded to organizations working to improve the
lives of Southington residents," said Samantha Rajotte, scholarship & program
officer at the Main Street Community Foundation.

Rajotte said the money was awarded to six nonprofits from the first grant
cycle from the Bradley Henry Barnes & Leila Upson Barnes Memorial Trust at
the Main Street Foundation. Recipients will use the funding for programs and
initiatives to help improve the health and healthcare needs of Southington
residents.

Read the full story in the Friday print or e edition of the New Britain Herald


